

June 6, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Proposed Revised Changes to Riverside Regulations R1.4, R1.4.1, and R1.4.2

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the proposed revised changes to Riverside Regulations R1.4, R1.4.1, and R1.4.2 at their June 1, 2018 meeting and was appreciative that the Committee's recommendations from the earlier review of the proposed regulations were addressed. The Committee is supportive of the proposed changes to the regulations.